Chris O'Brien

From: sheila seyster <sgseyster@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:52 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Fw: Bill H-5351

From: sheila seyster <sgseyster@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 2:55 PM

To: HouseHealthHumanServices@rilegislature.gov <HouseHealthHumanServices@rilegistature.gov>
Cc: rep-baginski@rilegislature.gov <rep-baginski@rilegislature.gov>; policastrogroup@gmail.com
<policastrogroup@gmail.com>

Subject: Bill H-5351

Attn: Clerk Steve Sepe, Representative laquelyn Baginski and Donna Policastro
Good Morning,

My name is Sheila Seyster MSN CNM APRN.

| am writing to support Bill H-5351.

Unfortunately | have been very ill for the past several weeks. | am currently on the mend and will work on
writing a detailed letter why I strongly support this bill. Please accept this late notice. ! will send my letter as

soon as possible.
Sincerely,

Sheila Seyster MSN CNM APRN



